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Appendix B 

FW: New application Premises Licence to sell alcohol, 235-239 Hinckley Road 

Leicester LE3 OTG 

Subject: New application Premises Licence to sell alcohol, 235-239 Hinckley Road Leicester LE3 OTG 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to object to yet another licence to sell alcohol on the Hinckley Road Parade shops. 

We refer to a new application from Polskie Delicje 235-239 Hinckley Road. From 0800 to 2300 Monday to 
Sunday. 

We understand all representations must be relevant to one of the licensing objectives set out at the beginning 
of the 2003 Act: 

• the prevention of crime and disorder; Alcohol fuels crime and disorder. Known fact. Ask local Police

team.

• pubUc safety; Street drinking is affecting our local streets and Western Park. There is a constant supply of
cans in hedges and littering the park. We will not venture into the park after 4pm as the number of park

bench drinkers increase. Inebriated people are a danger to vehicles and pedestrians.

• the prevention of public nuisance; Street drinking is already an issue on the parade during the day and
evening. The drinkers are quite intimidating to some elderly shoppers and I personally know many who

avoid walking along this stretch. This issue is know to the local Police.

• the protection of children from harm. This parade is on several local schools routes to and from. The
availability of alcohol to our community in these quantities are not good for anyone. The normalising of
availability in every shop is not a good way to teach our young people about the dangers of alcohol.

As you can see we are concerned about all four of the objectives set out in the Act. 
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